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From:  David Weedal{ i NEENSENNNNNY

Sent: 27 October 2006 11:12
To: Welsford, Janet
Subject: wind turbines

Hi Janet

Just to confirm that the British Horse Society guidelines for the safe distance of wind turbines from bridleways are,
200 mtrs or 3 times the height from base to tip of turbine.

As the proposed turbines run close to 2 bridleways and the proposed distance is 90 mtrs this in our opinion is far
to close.

Hope this is clear

Regards

Sheila Weedall

chairman/bridleways officer IOW
British Horse Society

27/10/2006



